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NEWSLETTER TERM-1 (April-June) 2024

May 20, 2024; Pamir student Ghalia Maryam Qazi
G-7 secured the second prize at the Beaconhouse
Talks UAE Competition of 2024. Students from 20
schools from Sharjah and Dubai participated in the
competition.
Congratulations to Ghalia and the entire Pamir
Private School community for this remarkable
achievement!
May 20, 2024

Our participation at the event was a tremendous
success, showcasing our commitment to excellence in
education. It was a fantastic experience, engaging
with the vibrant community. We presented our
innovative programs and connected with many
enthusiastic parents and students. The show provided
an invaluable opportunity to highlight our school's
unique offerings. We're proud of our achievements
and excited for the future! 
May17-18-19 

UAE SCHOOLS & NURSERY SHOW

2ND POSITION IN SPEECH COMPETITION

Braving the storm of
challenges, our commitment to
education shines through!
Rain or shine, our students at
Pamir Private School
persevere in their remote
learning journey
May 02, 2024

REMOTE LEARNING 

Exploring worlds of knowledge at Sharjah
Reading Festival! Pamir Private School
students embark on a journey of learning and
fun, courtesy of Expo Center Sharjah on 7th
May 2024. From interactive activities to
enriching experiences, every moment was a
celebration of curiosity and imagination.
May 07, 2024
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Glimpses of PTM ( Parent-Teacher Meeting) June 27th, 2024 Term 1 Ay 2024. We gathered to
celebrate the progress and achievements of our students. Teachers shared insights into each
child's academic journey, highlighting strengths and areas for growth. Parents engaged in
meaningful discussions, gaining a deeper understanding of the curriculum and classroom
dynamics. This collaborative effort between home and school ensures that every student receives
the support they need to succeed. Together, we are building a strong foundation for lifelong
learning. June 27, 2024

PTM (PARENTS TEACHERS MEETING)

Pamir declared Runner-up in Badminton Tournament.
On June 22, Pamir students showcased their talent at the Badminton Tournament held at Al
Madeena Sports Academy in Ajman. Out of 20 young athletes, Muhammad Ammar from Grade 5
secured the runner-up prize in his category. Additionally, Raheema Rizwan and Aayla Musin were
honoured with the medal for best performance in the entire tournament.
Congratulations to our champions, June 22, 2024

BADMINTON TOURNAMENT 


